
 

 

 

 

 

SCAM ALERT - No Interest Loans Scheme 
(NILS) 

 

 1 August 2024 

 
 
 
 

The Department of Social Services has alerted us that they have received 
reports of unauthorised websites containing misleading and unauthorised 
information regarding No Interest Loans (NILS). 
 
If you are unsure about a website, never give them any of your personal 
information. 
 

***** 
 
 
If you have a NILS enquiry, please call CARE GOONDIWINDI directly on 
(07)46700700 and our trusted NILS team will guide you through the 
application process. 
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